
                   Christian Resource Network, Inc. 

                             

October 8, 2014 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

     We are pleased to inform you that our fall network breakfast event will 

take place on December 5 and 6, 2014. Beginning on December 5 at the Angell 

Chapel at Eastern Nazarene College, we will have a prayer and worship service 

from 7pm to 9pm and closing with a breakfast celebration on December 6, 

2014 at the Mann Center. Registration begins promptly at 8:30am followed by 

worship at 9:00am and breakfast at 9:30am.  Both events will take place at 23 

East Elm Ave, Quincy, MA.  We intend to have a blessed time in the Lord and 

hope that you can participate and enter in the celebration. 

 

     We will provide you with a full breakfast and you will have an opportunity 

to share and network with others. We welcome your partnership as we 

endeavor to bring people of diverse backgrounds together, spread the gospel 

of Jesus Christ, and help those who are emotionally and financially 

impoverished. 

   

     The goal of this year’s breakfast meeting is to increase community 

awareness of families dealing with mental challenges. Mission 2015 will provide 

women, ages twenty-two to forty, with job-related training, life skills training, 

advocacy, literacy and other educational services to help them succeed. Please 

join us by giving generously to this cause. Please visit our website at 

www.christianresourcenetwork.org to register and/or make contributions. For 

further information, you can reach us at 617-282-6182.   

    

  In Christ, 

 
  Joan M. Blake 

  President 

http://www.christianresourcenetwork.org/

